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UB-04 and revised CMS-1500 Claim Forms with missing 
or invalid ICD indicators will be returned to providers! 
REMINDER – Effective January 6, 2014, ICD indicators are required on all UB-04 and revised CMS-1500 claim forms.  

UB-04 and revised CMS-1500 claim forms with missing or invalid ICD indicators will be returned to providers. For more 

information, see IHCP Bulletins BT201352 and BT201353. 

Eligible Professionals may attest to meaningful use for EHR Program  

Year 2014 beginning April 17, 2014  

Indiana will begin accepting Program Year 2014 meaningful use (MU) attestations for Eligible Professionals (EPs) April 

17, 2014. The Medical Assistance Provider Incentive Repository (MAPIR) is scheduled to be upgraded to comply with 

Program Year 2014 changes, and this upgrade will be completed by April 17, 2014. To ensure that the upgrade has been 

completed, please do not submit your attestation until April 17, 2014, or later. Any EP Program Year 2014 attestation 

started in MAPIR before the upgrade is complete will be aborted and will have to be restarted after the system 

upgrade. Please note that for meaningful use, all Indiana Health Coverage Programs (IHCP) providers will have a 90-day 

reporting period within the calendar year for Program Year 2014. 

For additional information, please contact the Indiana EHR help desk at 1-855-856-

9563, or send your inquiries to MedicaidHealthIT@fssa.in.gov.  

 First-quarter workshops 
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Register now for first-quarter IHCP provider workshops 

The Indiana Health Coverage Programs (IHCP) is offering one-day educational workshops to providers throughout the 

state and online. Workshops are scheduled for a number of dates during the month of March. Topics include researching 

and resolving institutional claim denials, the Hospital Presumptive Eligibility Program, and updates from HP and the man-

aged care entities. For more information and to register, see the First-Quarter IHCP Workshops page at indianamedi-

caid.com. 
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If you have questions about this publication, please 

contact Customer Assistance at (317) 655-3240 in the 

Indianapolis local area or toll-free at 1-800-577-1278. 

QUESTIONS? 

If you need additional copies of this publication, please 

download them from indianamedicaid.com. To receive 

email notices of future IHCP publications, subscribe to 

IHCP E-mail Notifications. 
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